
Scotrail  supporting  Pride
Glasgow 2017
On  trains  running  from  Edinburgh  to  Glasgow  Queen  Street
Scotrail  is  showing  support  for  Pride  Glasgow  2017  next
weekend by flying the rainbow flag.

Alastair Smith CEO Pride Glasgow (left) and
Alex Hynes MD of ScotRail Alliance (second
left) are pictured with staff members from
Scotrail and Pride Glasgow

As Scotland prepares for the Pride Glasgow 2017 weekend on
19-20 August, five ScotRail trains will be displaying the
rainbow flag in support of Scotland’s biggest LGBTI festival.

The trains will be in service on the Edinburgh – Glasgow Queen
Street via Falkirk route, and other routes across the country.
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